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From: Pat O"Donnell
To: Finance Committee
Subject: Warner Park Modifications
Date: Monday, February 26, 2024 5:10:55 PM

You don't often get email from jumphook32@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

The Mallards have chased East High School out of Breese  Steven’s field for football and now
they are chasing East and LaFollatte  out of Warner Park for baseball. Where are these teams
supposed to play? It’s bad enough the Mallards group are using public parks for their own
profits but, to shut these high school teams out of fields they have been playing on for years is
unfair.

mailto:financecommittee@cityofmadison.com
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification

